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1. INTRODUCTION 
 
1.1 The purpose of this report is to acquaint the Panel with the findings of 

Overview and Scrutiny (Service Delivery) on a suggestion made 
under the last review of the Constitution that the Council should 
establish a District youth forum. 

 
2. BACKGROUND 
 
2.1 In the course of the review of the Constitution the Panel asked the 

Overview and Scrutiny Panel (Service Delivery) to examine a 
proposal to establish a District youth forum, including suggestions for 
the way it might operate.  The Overview and Scrutiny Panel (Service 
Delivery) subsequently established a Member Working Group to 
carry out an investigation.  The final report, which has been endorsed 
by the Overview and Scrutiny Panel, appears in an Appendix hereto. 

 
3. RECOMMENDATION 
  
 The Panel is 
 
  RECOMMENDED 
 
  to note the recommendations of the Overview and 

Scrutiny Panel  (Service Delivery) on the suggestion 
that the Council should establish a District youth forum. 

 
BACKGROUND PAPERS 
 
Reports of the meetings of the Youth Forum Working Group 
 
Minutes of the meetings of the Overview and Scrutiny Panel (Service Delivery) 
on 2nd October and 6th November 2007. 
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